
PLEASANT VIEW PROCLAIMER
January 15, 2023

Welcome!

“Blessed is the man who trusts
in the Lord, and whose hope is
the Lord, for he shall be like a

tree planted by the waters,
which spreads out its roots by

the river, and will not fear
when heat comes; but its leaf
will be green, and will not be

anxious in the year of
drought, nor will cease from

yielding fruit.”

Please come back
tonight at 6:00 pm for a

lesson on Power and
Faith from Mark 2:1-12

Prayer List

Kristine Garrett received good
results from her last cancer
scans

Keith Walker is suffering with
some heart issues

Diane Singleton has requested
prayers

Burt & Peggy Wilkerson are
recuperating at home

Catherine Pennington will
have hernia surgery January
17th

Camille Brosky, friend of the
Agees, recovering from stroke
and diagnosed with parkinson’s

Judy Cook is doing well at
home

Elizabeth’s grandmother Carol
Saling has cancer

Maria Hunter Harrington has
breast cancer

Forshia Pennington has
cancer.

Continue to pray for: Chelsea
Roaden, those in Ukraine; the
Brown family, Kim Waller, the
Krantz family, John Hayes,
Nick Phifer, and Isabel
Johnson

Serving Today

Song Leader:
Steve Buchanan

SUNDAY SCHOOL (9:30 am)

Scripture Reading:
David Billingsley

Prayer:
Mike Reed

WORSHIP (10:30 am)

Scripture Reading:
Charlie Baker
1 John 2:1-17

Wait On Table:
Jeff Baker

Serve:
John Buchanan
Doug Demonbreun

Prayer:
Ricky Mayo

Service Times

Sunday Bible Study 9:30 am
Sunday AM Worship 10:30 am
Sunday PM Worship 6:00 pm
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 pm

Follow Us

pleasantviewcoc

pleasantviewchurchofchrist.net




